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C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S :  

 
Contact Me: 

autumn@ktkey.org

@ktdivision5a

My name is Autumn Manning and

 I’m the new K-T Key Club Division

5A Lieutenant Governor. I am an

upcoming senior at Fulton High 

School and have been president of my home club for

the past two years. My job as Lieutenant Governor is

to help the district grow by helping all the clubs in my

division in any way I can. I am upset that the

quarantine has prevented me from meeting all of you

at DCON, but I’m looking forward to meeting all of you

once it's over. 

MEET  YOUR  NEW  DIVISION  5A

LT .  GOVERNOR



I am extremely sad and disappointed to let you

know that the 2020 ICON in San Francisco has

been cancelled due to COVID-19. Even though I

am sad, I agree that it was the correct decision.

Throughout the year it’s very important to

stay connected. I would greatly

appreciate if all the clubs in Division 5a

would email me their officers’ contact

information. I know that many clubs have

not been able to hold elections 

due to COVID-19 but don’t worry! You can

hold elections when school resumes or

even hold virtual elections. If you do hold

virtual elections, I would love to join you! I

am here to help you in any way that I can.

Feel free to reach out to me via my

contact information above.

2020  INTERNATIONAL

CONVENTION

CLUB  CONTACTS

SPRING  BOARD  SUCCESS

The Kentucky-Tennessee District Board made

history by holding its first ever virtual Spring

Board Meeting. The Lieutenant Governors were

trained  for their position and the Historian and

Bulletin Editor positions were approved. The

board also discussed their plans for the

upcoming year. 


